
The Department has reviewed the status of your pump test and any requests for extension(s) or exemption(s) for the following
permitted well(s). The results are summarized in the table below:

September 03, 2024

BRIAN STEADMAN
SUPERINTENDENT OF PUBLIC WORKS
CITY OF MILTON-FREEWATER
PO BOX 6
MILTON-FREEWATER,  OR   97862

GW

Water Right Request StatusPermitted Well Well NameTest DatePumped Well ExemptionApplication
G 13494 Permit: G  12582 * APPROVEDUMAT0003965 WELL 904/24/1997UMAT0003965 None
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Approved pump test letters will be digitally posted to the water right in WRIS;  all other pump test letters will be mailed to
permit holder.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Jen Woody
503-437-5173
Groundwater Section
cc: GW Pump Test File
cc: Certificates Section/Application File
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yehs
Jen


